
Jr. Eagles Cheer

Competition Parent and Athlete
Meeting



Welcome!!!

Hello, thank you for joining us this evening. I appreciate you taking the time to be here with us. Up until now we have provided a lot of information, and 

things are constantly changing. I apologize for any confusion this causes. Our cheer board is constantly working to give you the most up to date 

information as we receive it. Unfortunately, between the guidance from the State, the IDPH, Department of Commerce, and the IRCA, we are given 

constant changes to abide by. I’m hoping by the end of this call you will have all the info you need. We will start with a short slide show of what we know, 
and will end with a question and answer session.



Jr. Eagles Cheer 2020 Safety Policies 

• Temperature checks -

• Health screenings -

• Attendance -

• Hand Sanitizer -

• Social Distancing -

• Water Bottles -

• Bags -

• Restrooms -

• COVID-19 Waiver -

We have implemented a safety policy to keep your children, our coaches and jr. coaches and families safe.

temperature checks upon arrival and if necessary during practice, health screenings 
at each practice

Attendance we ask that your athlete stays home at any time they feel ill, whether with 

covid symptoms, or any other symptoms. We are also suspending the perfect attendance 
award for the 2020 season to encourage this best practice

We will have hand sanitizer available, and will be used constantly. At arrival, any time the mats are touched, and many times in

between. We will provide hand sanitizer, but it could become a large expense for the organization. If anyone is willing to donate 
a bottle to us, we would happily take it.

health screenings at each practice

We will keep 6 feet apart when practicing jumps, tumbling, and movements.

Water bottles, each athlete needs their own, and labeled. There is no 
sharing, and water fountains will not be available.

We ask to not bring any bags.

Restrooms will not be easily accessible. Only in an emergency will the cheerleaders 
be allowed to go, and only 1 at a time. (With a chaperone for littles)

We will also have a new waiver to sign.



Fundraisers
Our costs will be going up this year for extra 

health/safety measures. Our fundraisers will 

benefit the organization as a whole, and we’d 
really appreciate any time you can participate.



Squads

• Possible Changes to 
Current Squads

• Football Games

We understand that these times have been 

difficult for everyone and we will do everything 

we can to try to make this season FUN!!! We 

want the girls to have as many of the same 

experiences as in previous years as possible 

and be able to continue to build great memories 

with their friends and teammates.

Our squads will be decided based on the number of girls enrolled. 
Squad breakups may change

Competition squads will not be required to cheer for football this year.



Practices This season we are hoping to still have (3) 2-hour practices per week. The 

practice schedule may change this season due to facility availability. Practice days 
may include weekend days. Our tentative start date for practices is August 3rd



Arrival Safety Screening 
(for use at all practices)

• Drop Off/Pick Up Procedures

• Parent/Driver should not leave 
the facility until all safety checks 
are completed successfully

Because the safety of our cheerleaders is very important to us, we have created 

an Arrival Safety Screening Procedure, which will be used at all practices and is 
for the safety of everyone involved.

A complete written Drop Off/Pick Up Procedure will be sent to all families 

prior to our first practice. This procedure will focus on the safety of all of 
participants as well as following the guidelines set forth by the state of Illinois

We ask that Parents/Drivers please not leave until all safety procedures have been completed successfully



Competitions • Drop Off/Pick Up

We are hoping to participate in the 3 IRCA competitions that are 

still available as well as State if squads qualify. The dates for our 

registered competitions will be communicated to families around 
July 15th. The competitions will be live streamed free of charge.

Like any other year, squads will have a designated meeting place for drop offs and 

pickups. This meeting place will be decided by each squad and communicated to the 

families by their coach. Currently, athletes will be in the building for about 30 

minutes An alternate entrance will be available for anyone who needs to use the 

washroom or would like to visit the Cheer Shoppe. Anyone using this alternate 
entrance must pass the IRCA’s temperature check to be allowed to enter the building.

Awards will also be live streamed free of charge. The platform and time is 
still to be determined by the IRCA. Some squads may decide to have a fun 

watch party in lieu of a hair party, so the cheerleaders can be together like 
in previous years and experience the awards together.

temp checks will be taken before anyone is allowed to enter the 
building. Hand sanitizer will be required before and after their 

performance as well as before and after the squad’s warm up
and practice.

The IRCA will announce on September 1st their final decision 

and rulings about masks during squads’ performances as well 
as the possibility of having spectators at the events

• Awards

• Safety

• Additional IRCA Announcement 

• Additional IRCA Fee
There will be an additional IRCA COVID fee of $25 per competition. 

You have already paid the general registration fee for 4 competitions. 

Because we are only able to compete in 3 competitions this year, we 

will automatically use the remaining $25 towards this additional fee. 

The organization is looking into options to try to cover the remaining 
additional expense.



Stunting

Pyramids

Assisted Tumbling
All Jr. Eagles competition squads will be allowed to stunt this season!!!



Masks
• Requirements

• Practice Masks

• Competition Masks

• Additional Masks

in order to be in compliance with Illinois’s current safety guidelines, masks 

must be worn when athletes are unable to maintain the 6-foot social 
distancing rule (mainly during stunting, pyramids, assisted tumbling)

required for every practice and to be supplied by cheerleader's family

if required by the IRCA for squad's performance, JGE will supply each cheerleader with 
1 competition mask that meets all of the IRCA's spec requirements

Additional competition masks can be purchased if needed or desired



Refund Policy

July 15, 2020Full Refund if
Requested by

Rescheduling 
Possibilities



Questions???



Please reply to the email you received which 
contained this Zoom link by July 7th to let us 
know if your child will be participating in our 

Fall 2020 Competition Season.


